
 
 
 
 
 

National Grid Pay Progression Talks 
 

 
The recognised trade unions have had a productive NGSF meeting with 

the company to explore possibilities for the introduction of pay 

progression for L6-8.  

 

This meeting followed formal and informal discussions through recent 

months where we have pressed the need for workable proposals.  

  

The company outlined potential options and trade unions have requested 

further information to enable more detailed negotiations to take place 

over the coming weeks.  
 

 


